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Townsend, Erle

From: Mark Curtis <markcurtis@gsgravel.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 8:09 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

Importance: High

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

a!achments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am sending this communica�on in full opposi�on to the proposed rule. It is not hard to see that the majority of support 

for this proposed rule is from groups and individuals who will profit from this foolishness. The long list of opposi�on is 

from people and groups that have to exist in the real world and will face the real-world consequences of this drivel. We 

have seen firsthand how the grid and ba!ery infrastructure are not up to the task of cold weather. Without the EPA 

ra�ngs boost allowed to manufacturers, the EV  industry would not exist. You have been elected to represent the 

interests of the Maine people, not lobbyists or special interest groups.    I  encourage each one of you to do the right 

thing and vote against this bill.     
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Gorham, Me 04038 
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